Film Board Minutes
Date: January 20, 2009 
Meeting Started at:  6:05 PM
 
Unexcused Absences: Andy Carlson, Fay Dearing, Andrew Heikkinen, Jacob Rynearson, Josh Wiljanen

Excused Absences: Larry Cavanagh, John Gibbs, Matt Laird, Randy Thomas
 
Minutes:  Minutes Approved without Objection
 
President:  We will not be voting on movies 6-9 tonight.  We will vote next week!
 
Vice President:  The student involvement fair is tonight at 7PM in the MUB!  Next week Wesley will present his new logos to the board (these logos would be used on new t-shirts).
 
Secretary:  Look at your information on the information form going around and make any corrections to it.  An updated form will be sent out next week and placed in the office.  
 
Treasurer:  Max Payne broke even. Will be transferring extra cash in safe to Wells Fargo later this week.
  
Concessions:  No Report

Publicity:  No Report
            
Advertising:  No Report
Web page:  No Report
Equipment Supervisor:  An Amp failed this weekend but we were able to work around it.  The equipment committee will look into what options we will have (do we need a new one). 
 
Advisors: No Report

Committee Report:  No Report(s)
 
Old Business:  United Way Thank You: The United Way sent Film Board a Thank You letter for the contribution we made from the Paul Newman movie (contribution was $75.74).  Student Involvement Fair: The student involvement fair is tonight from 7PM-9PM.  If you would like to help please show up! We will be giving out free popcorn.  Winter Carnival Statue: Randy and Wesley met on Saturday but no one else showed up.  New Winter Carnival meeting scheduled for this Saturday at 4PM.  Mark will send out a reminder email. Winter Carnival Movie: Top three movie choices for Winter Carnival were Hitchhikers Guide to the Galaxy (#1), Independence Day (#2), Spaceballs (#3).  Kyle will call Swank/Criterion to see if we can get our first choice.  Film Board T-Shirts: Wesley will present the potential new logo for t-shirts next week.  Satellite TV: Matt H. proposes that Film Board purchase satellite TV so we can show programs during the year.  Cost is approximately $400 for setup and $60 for every 30 days of use.  Move to push off the pursuit of cable/satellite TV until after we finish pursuing a digital projector: Failed (7/8/1).  Move to purchase DirectTV Satellite TV and have it in use by February 1 (Super Bowl): Passed (8/6/2).  
 
New Business:  Anthony informed Film Board that Roger’s Cinema is looking to launch an investigation against Film Board to determine if we are following the rules of our movie contracts.  Kyle L. and Mark will contact Swank/Criterion/Universal and determine what we are required to do to ensure that we are following our contacts.  They will report back at the next meeting.  Move to hire Haro to print and laminate a large sign that Film Board can display regarding movie entry requirements: Passed (verbal).  
 
Meeting Adjourned: 6:45 PM
 
Dutifully Submitted, 
Mark A. Cruth, Jr.
